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On behalf of Clashford Recovery Facilities Limited 

  

 

 

03 May 2019         Reg. No.: W0265-01 

 

 

Article 23 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations in respect of a licence 

application from Clashford Recovery Facilities Limited for a facility located at Clashford 

Recovery Facilities Limited, Naul Townland, Naul, Meath. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

In accordance with the above referenced legislation the Agency acknowledges receipt of your 

objection, and payment for €500 received on 30 April 2019, in relation to the above 

referenced proposed decision. All objections received by the Agency in relation to the 

proposed decision will be circulated to all parties to the objections. 

 

Your letter will be treated as a formal and valid objection, and will be considered as part of 

the examination, assessment and decision on the proposed decision by the Agency. 

 

The Agency will consider any valid objections in accordance with the above referenced 

legislation and will notify you, in due course, of its decision on this licence application. All 

documentation relating to this licence application is available for inspection on the Agency’s 

website www.epa.ie including information on objections and submissions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 - 9160600 

 


